LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
October 26, 2020

TOPIC: Approval Amount for DTE Conversion of Light Poles to LED

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve
an additional amount for the LED light pole conversion project by DTE Energy, Detroit,
Michigan, in the amount of $7,498.00.

RATIONALE:

The original Board approved amount for this project was $69,710.00 in March 2020.
That dollar amount included a rebate from DTE, which is only available after payment of
the invoice in full. The additional $7,498.00 will allow the District to make full payment,
then LPS will apply for and receive a rebate in the amount of $8,540.00.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Sinking Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Director of Operations

EXHIBITS:
Attached.
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